Republic of South Sudan

Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry, Cooperatives and
Rural Development

27.10.2015

To,

Whom it may concern

Following your address, on the expression of our official point of view regarding the

requirement or non-requirement for the importer — ||| GG - hold

an import permit number, we want to inform you that after our new Sudanese regulations the
timber importers aren’t obliged to hold the import permit number.

Your sincerely,

Deputy Minister

Sudanes: Ministry
of Agriculure and
Forestry



